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To: 
European Regional Organization (ERO) Board 
FDI World Dental Federation 

Subject: Letter of Recommendation for Dr. Ariel Slutsky – ERO Board Candidacy 
 
Dear Members of the ERO Board, 

On behalf of the Israel Dental Association (IDA), I am honored to recommend Dr. Ariel 
Slutsky for a position on the European Regional Organization (ERO) Board. Dr. Slutsky is a 
highly esteemed member of our association, demonstrating exceptional leadership, 
dedication, and commitment to advancing the dental profession both nationally and 
internationally. 

Professional Achievements and Leadership 
Dr. Slutsky has played a pivotal role in organized dentistry in Israel for over two decades. In 
his roles as General Secretary and Chairman of the Central Committee of the IDA, he has 
spearheaded initiatives focused on policy development, professional education, and 
advocacy for dentists’ rights. Additionally, he is a member of the Scientific Council of the 
Israel Dental Association (2024) and serves on its Executive Committee (2024), further 
demonstrating his commitment to shaping the future of dentistry. 

His contributions extend beyond Israel through his active participation in international 
forums. As the National Liaison Officer (NLO) to the FDI World Dental Federation and a 
long-standing delegate to the ERO, Dr. Slutsky has worked tirelessly to strengthen  



 

 

 

relationships between dental associations, aligning national policies with international best 
practices. His involvement in various ERO committees demonstrates his commitment to 
fostering collaboration and innovation in dentistry across Europe. 
 

Why Dr. Slutsky is an Ideal Candidate for the ERO Board 
Dr. Slutsky’s extensive experience, strategic thinking, and ability to build meaningful 
partnerships make him an outstanding candidate for the ERO Board. His vision for the 
future of dentistry aligns with ERO’s mission of promoting excellence in oral healthcare and 
unifying professional standards across Europe. 
 

We are confident that his election to the ERO Board will be highly beneficial for the 
organization, bringing fresh perspectives, practical expertise, and a strong commitment to 
advancing the profession. His leadership skills, collaborative approach, and vast experience 
in both clinical and administrative roles will make a significant impact on the ERO’s 
initiatives and policies. 
 

Conclusion 
The Israel Dental Association wholeheartedly supports Dr. Ariel Slutsky’s candidacy and 
strongly recommends his election to the ERO Board. We believe he will be an invaluable 
asset to the organization, contributing his expertise and dedication to furthering the goals of 
European dentistry. 
 

Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
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